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First name: Max

Last name: Henkels

Organization: New Mexico Department of Agriculture

Title: Natural Resource Policy/Planning Analyst

Comments: New Mexico Department of Agriculture (NMDA) submits the following comments in response to the
Lincoln National Forest's Integrated Non-Native Invasive Plant Management Project Draft Environmental Impact
Statement (DEIS).

NMDA appreciates the ability to participate in the Lincoln National Forest's public comment process. If you have
any questions related to these comments, please contact Mr. Max Henkels at (575) 339-5052 or
mhenkels@nmda.nmsu.edu.



